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        13th September 2019 
 

 
Year 5 – Cockermouth Town Trail – Friday 20th September 2019 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Next Friday (20th September) Year 5 will be following the Cockermouth Town Trail to develop our 

understanding of the way the town developed throughout the Georgian era, our history topic this 

half-term. 

 

We will be leaving school after registration and will return in time of school lunches, probably by 

11:30am. Please ensure that your child brings a waterproof coat and comfortable shoes to school. 

 

If you are able to volunteer your time to walk with us, please do let us know via Class Dojo. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Clarke & Mrs Strickland 
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